
Christmas fever is everywhere in school 

this week.  Tinsel, baubles, glitter…great for the 
children, not so great for the cleaners! 

Let me take this opportunity to wish all our 
families a peaceful(!) Christmas and hope you get 
to spend lots of time with extended family and 
friends. 

 

Christmas Fair 

Thank you for supporting our Christmas Fair last 
week.  The children had a great time planning and 
preparing the stalls – I think some of them have a 
career in marketing and sales ahead of them.  
Sorry, we haven’t had chance to count all the 
takings yet, I will let you know how much we 
raised in the New Year.  All the money will be 
spent on outdoor games and resources for the 
children to use at playtimes and lunchtimes – 
photos to follow. 

You will have spotted the delivery of new 
playground/field benches this week.  Although 
most of our children like a run around, some of 
them have been telling me they get tired and 
need to sit down! 

 

Friendship Ring 

We will be lighting the Friendship Candle to say 
‘farewell’ to Ivy (Yr1), Harley (Yr3) and Freya 
(Yr4) this week.  We are also saying ‘farewell’ to 
Mrs Hunt after 10 years working at Weeton, she 
has managed to escape! 

 

 

Staffing update 

As Mrs Hunt leaves us to take up her Headship 
in Preston, we are re-structuring in school. 

Mrs Holding and Mrs Stannard have been 
appointed as our Assistant Headteachers for the 
rest of the academic year – Mrs Holding 
overseeing KS1, and Mrs Stannard overseeing 
KS2.  We will be welcoming Mr Wood to the team, 
who will be teaching predominantly Class 3 on a 
Thursday and Class 4 on a Friday each week. 

Mrs Short, as part of her ongoing CPD, will be on 
a placement for 4 weeks in January.  Mrs 
Rowlands will be at Weeton on her placement, 
teaching Class 1. 

Christmas Jumpers  

Children are welcome to wear their Christmas 
jumpers again on Friday – they might not fit 
them again next year! 

Please remember we finish at 1.30pm for the 
holidays. 

 

 

September 2024 admissions 

Do you have a child who is due to start school in 
September 2024?  If so, please remember to 
apply online for a place. The deadline is 15 
January 2024, although it would help us with our 
forward planning if applications were made 
earlier. 

https://lccsecure.lancashire.gov.uk/education/da
ta/e-admissions/ 

 

Newsletters are also on our school website: www.weeton.lancs.sch.uk 

Lots of photos of school life can be seen on Twitter: @PrimaryWeeton 

 

 

 

 

 

Thurs 21 Dec Class 6 Christmas Party 

Fri 22 Dec at 1.30pm Break up for Christmas holiday 

Wearing our Christmas Jumpers! 

Mon 8 Jan at 8.55am School re-opens for Spring Term 
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